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Comments: I am writing to support the Telluride Mountain Club's trails proposal.   I think these are are all very

thoughtful additions to the existing trail network around Telluride.   These trails will help offer new opportunities

for recreation as well as spread out users from some current trails.   As the region grows both in residents and

visitors, additional low-impact recreation options will be a welcome addition.

 

TMtC has shown themselves to be excellent stewards of the areas existing trails, and I think a good example of

an effective partnership between a local advocacy group and the USFS.   Groups like this can help do some of

the lifting of gathering community support, ideas, money and implementation, while the Forrest Service can

continue to make sure that the use is consistent with sound management of our public lands.   

 

Thank you for your consideration

Travis


